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Ted: Attached please find a recent email addressing the eco work plan For 
your file but wait for steve smith to chime in please. 

ENVIRONMENTAL PERFORMANCE STANDARDS FOR CAMU 

As required by the environmental performance standards in the New Mexico 
Administrative Code, Title 20, Chapter 4, Part 1 (NMAC 20.4.1) and Code of 
Federal Regulations, Title 40, Part 264, Subpart X (40 CFR 264.601), the 
Corrective Action Management Unit (CAMU) must be located, designed, 
constructed, operated and closed in a manner that will protect human health 
and the environment. 

I. Nearest Receptors [40 CFR 264.60 1 (a)(5); (a)(6); and (a)(7)] Well 69, the 
water supply well for FWDA, is installed in the Glorieta Sandstone at a depth 
of 1,350 feet bgs. It is located distance? feet, direction? of the CAMU and 
has a pumping capacity of rate? gallons per minute (gpm). FWDA does not 
contain any housing facilities. 

The nearest residential area to the proposed CAMU is the town of Fort 
Wingate, with a population of 1,364. This town is located approximately 4 
miles east-northeast of the proposed CAMU. The town's drinking water well is 
located distance? miles, direction? of the CAMU. 

II. The Army will be performing an ecological risk assessment for the entire 
FWDA. A draft work plan is being prepared. The ecological risk assessment 
will be included in the RCRA Facility Investigation (RFI) Work Plan for 
Parcel 3 being developed under Attachment 4 of the RCRA Part B Permit. The 
RFI Work Plan will describe the human populations and environmental systems 
that currently or potentially are at risk ofcontaminant exposure. In 
addition, the species present and expected to be present will be identified. 
This risk assessment should be sufficient to characterize the conditions at 
the CAMU. 
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